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«Title» 

Congratulations to house Macleay who were the winners of our athletics carnival this year. 

Deborah and Kimberly having some quiet reading time in the classroom after lunch. 

What’s on Term 4 

Mon 12 Oct School resumes for both staff 
   and students 

Wed 14 Oct Dental van arrives 

Fri 23 Oct Transition to kindergarten 

   9.00 am to 12.30 pm 

Mon 26 Oct Life Education van visit 

Tue 27 Oct Book week activties 

Fri 30 Oct Transition to kindergarten 

   9.00 am to 12.30 pm 

Fri    6 Nov All day transition program for  

   two more Fridays 

 

 



   Bellbrook Public School …….. a proud member of the Macleay Public Schools 

Other important information 

We are still waiting on the dental consent forms from some families.  Please send in 

by tomorrow. 

Check in assessments have been completed for Years 3 and 5.  This is instead of 

NAPLAN this year.  Results will be available soon. 

Remember back before COVID and the Kempsey community had donated funds for 

excursions for our bushfire affected kids?  Well, they were cancelled of course and it 

will probably be a while before we can go so we have decided to send home the 

donated goodies we were holding.  On Friday, our last day of school, we will be 

handing out a goodie bag to our 3-6 students, and a box of Lego to our K-2 students.  

A good reason to come to school on our last day this term!  

Children’s Book Week celebrations were postponed until next term.  Making costumes 

out of recycled materials is a great idea for the school holidays.  Our parade and 

activities will be held in Week 3. 

Our transition to kindergarten program will start next term for children enrolling in 

2021.  So far we have four new enrolment forms and these must be received before 

any child can start the program.  The program will start with two half days, Friday, 23 

October and Friday, 30 October, from 9.00 am to 12.30 pm.  The next three Fridays 

the program will run all day from 9.00 am to 3.00 pm.  School uniform is not required 

and this can be purchased the day before school starts in 2021. 

We hope everyone stays safe through the holidays which start at the end of this week.  

Mr Denyer is starting a 

gardening project with 

the students each 

Thursday.  The 

program is called “Get 

Grubby and “FEAST”.  

Mr Denyer will be 

working with small 

groups each week.   

Today they are learning 

the importance of 

mulch. 



 We acknowledge the traditional custodians across the lands on which we live and work, and pay our respects to Elders both 

past and present. 

Congratulations to our champions: 

William (Junior Boy), Emalina (Junior Girl), Deborah (Minor Girl), Shanaye (Senior 

Girl), Edward (Minor Boy) and Ari (Senior Boy) 

Personalised medals have been ordered and will be sent home once received. 

The decision was unanimous about who to choose 

for our sportsmanship award this year.  

Congratulations Dixee! 




